December 14th, Assemblyman Magnarelli attended a White House
summit in Washington, D.C. as part of Communities in Action: Building
a Better New York. The invitation from the White House was given 1o
Assemblyman Magnarelli and a group of New York local elected
officials and community leaders working on behalf of our communities
to create opportunities and improve peoples every day lives.

Assemblyman Magnarelli in front of the White House in December.

Out In The Community This Winter

Assemblyman Magnarelli recently met with Dave Smith, Region 3 Director of Niemibd Mgl st vk Besai Bwlands
the DOT, Ed Weber and Suzan Lafex of the Town Board of Geddes and i e
PR g Library Manager at Solvay Public Library. The
Manny Falcone of Lakeside Fire Depariment to talk about possibilities of g N
it : Assemblvman secured $30,000 in 2021 for interior
making the path from the Pleazant Beach Bridge better for the emergency i :
<ces aator vehicle work and computers and in 2022, $25,000 for
Services gafor vecle. renovation to the main entrance, which will be done
in the near future.

Assemblyman met with the John Venditti Italian-American War Veterans
Post #1. He was able to secure a $10,000 grant so the Post could repair the Assemblyman Magnarelli met Otto the Orange at
sewers servicing the building. the announcement of new Syracuse Head Foothall
Coach Fran Brown on December 4th at the Lally
Athletic Complex at Syracnse University. Go Coach
Brown and Go Orange!



